
TOWN OF BOLTON 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

TAX ISSUE SUBCOMMITTEE 

Town Hall September 24, 2024 – 5:30 P.M. 
 

At the Board of Selectmen special meeting on September 24, 2024, a motion was made by 
Robert Morra, Seconded by Amanda Gordon,  to present two items (a letter and a press 
release) to the Board of Selectmen for approval on the tax overpayments . 

 

 

Vote:   
Yes: Ross Lally, Robert Morra,  Amanda Gordon,  
No: None 
Passed: Unanimously 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Patricia Hicks 

 


